Dionne Jones-Malone

From: Dionne Jones-Malone

Sent: Monday, October 7, 2024 4:30 PM
To: Dionne Jones-Malone

Subject: DAAPP 2024

Dear College Family,

In compliance with the federal Drug-Free Schools and Communities Act Amendments (DFSCA) of 1989 and the Drug-Free
Workplace Act, Calumet College of St. Joseph notifies you that the latest Drug and Alcohol Abuse Prevention Program
(DAAPP) information is available online at https://www.ccsj.edu/student-life/drug-and-alcohol-program/

Thank you.

Dionne L. Jones-Malone, Ph.D.

Vice President of Student Engagement and Retention
Calumet College of St. Joseph

2400 New York Ave.

Whiting, IN 46394

P. 219-473-4305

Be Known. Be Succesgful. Belong.

E-MAIL CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The contents of this message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and may
contain confidential and/or legally privileged and protected information. If you are not the intended recipient of this message or if this message
has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the sender and then delete this message and any attachments. If you are not the
intended recipient, you are notified that any use, dissemination, distribution, copying, or storage of this message or any attachment is strictly
prohibited.



